MAR -2 Iece

Mr. Tom Clark -

Vice President of Operations
The Gas Company

515 Kamakee Street
P.0.Box 3379

" Honolulu, HI 96842

RE: CPF No. 54014
Dear Mr. Clark:

Enclosed is the Final Order issued by the Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety in the
above-referenced case. It makes findings of violations and acknowledges completion of
corrective action. Your receipt of the Final Order constitutes service of that document under
49 CFR. §190.5.

In the event The Gas Company does not petition for reconsideration of this Final Order, this
case will be closed at the expiration of the 20 day petition period and no further
correspondence will follow. Thank you for your cooperation in our joint effort to ensure

. pipeline safety. '

Sincerely,
Gwendolyn M. Hill
Pipeline Compliance Registry

Office of Pipeline Safety
Enclosures .
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